Horning Parish Council News – March 2015
Bus Service:
Konnectbus have written to inform us that they are revising their 53 route to terminate at Horning Mill Hill instead of Roys in Wroxham. This service will operate from Mill Hill hourly between 07:05 to 18:05.
Flyposting:
[bookmark: _GoBack]There has been a large amount of flyposting taking place within the village in recent months. The Parish Council would request that organisations and individuals do not flypost around the Village as it is unsightly. It is possible to post information on the Village Notice Board by leaving items to be displayed at the Post Office.
East of England Ambulance Service (EEAS):
The Care Quality Commission (CQC) are commencing an inspecting the services provided by the EEAS commencing 5th April. They are looking for people to inform them of their experiences, both good and bad, in support of this review and can be contacted at www.cqc.org.uk/sye, enquiries@cqc.org.uk or 03000 616161.
Defibrillators:
The Horning Boat Show have funded additions and improvements to the Village Defibrillator infrastructure. New units are being installed at The New Inn and The Ferry Marina in addition to the Village Hall equipment being re-housed outside of the building to facilitate 24 hour access.
Agenda Items: 
If you wish a particular issue or topic to be placed on the agenda and discussed by the Council, it is essential that you provide written details (by post or email) to the Clerk at least 5 working days before the meeting. Any correspondence received after this deadline will be deferred to the following meeting.
Next Parish Council Meeting: 
Monday 4th April at 7pm in St Benet’s Hall. 
Members of the public are welcome. 
Ian Davis, 
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